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6th September 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Year 4 will be visiting a Roman museum in Chester.  
 
4T on Monday 30th September. 
4P on Wednesday 2nd October. ​T 
 
The cost of the trip will be ​£7:00​ per child. You will be able to pay through Parent Pay.  
 
Please can all children arrive at the school office for no later than ​8.20am ​in their normal school 
uniform.  
 
If your child has a packed lunch, could they please bring this in a named carrier bag.  
If your child has a school meal, then they will be provided with a packed lunch.  
 
If your child suffers from sickness, then please can you ensure that they take a tablet before 
school and bring one for the journey home (which should be in a named packet or envelope and 
given to a member of staff). 
 
We will arrive back at approximately 4.30pm depending on traffic. Staff will contact the school 
office if there is a major delay. Please can you make sure that your contact number at the 
school office is up to date. 
 
Yours sincerely (and looking forward to a great day out), 
 
Y4 Teachers, 
 
Mrs Greaves and Miss Wolfe. 
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